
Hello NOAA Science Advisory Board–thank you for all of the work that you do in 
support of NOAA. I welcome the opportunity to join you for the 2023 summer SAB 
meeting and answering your questions about the content of this NOAA Update 
presentation. 



Budget
● We continue to work on both the FY24 and FY25 budgets.
● This is a historic time.
● We have completed the rollout of BIL. 
● This year, we are laser-focused in the implementation of IRA and the rollout is 

currently underway.



● Here are the details from some of our latest IRA announcements.
● I hope to use our successes to make the case for sustaining this new level of 

funding for NOAA.



What is keeping me up at night?
● When we last met, I shared a list of things that are keeping me up at night and 

we engaged in a great discussion on these topics.
● The topics have not changed over the last few months.
● Although these things keep me up at night, it is not always a bad thing! Some 

of these are challenging, but exciting opportunities for NOAA.
● I also spend time thinking about the NOAA workforce and how to keep 

building it as large numbers of current employees become eligible for 
retirement.

● With BIL and IRA, we are very focused on getting money out the door and 
using these projects as a value proposition for a larger, sustained, NOAA 
budget.

● I also worry about ensuring scientific integrity at our agency.



What are we excited about?
● Last time, I highlighted topics that I remain excited about:

○ Climate Health Equity Fellowship
○ New ships
○ Youth Changemakers Fellowship–and continued engagement with 

stakeholders
○ BIL rollout 
○ New hires
○ Tech developments with USPTO
○ Climate.gov
○ Marine Debris Foundation
○ Pacific Remote Islands
○ and partnerships….

● I’m also excited about the IRA rollout!



External Partnerships
● NOAA continues to strengthen and expand out external partnerships.



Thank you, again. I look forward to speaking with you in Costa Mesa.
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